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14/10/22 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Monday 12th December we are planning a visit to White Post Farm. F1 will have the 

opportunity to feed a range of animals, make their own reindeer food, and participate in a 

range of Christmas craft activities. This trip will be all day, leaving at 10am and 

returning at 2pm on a coach. Therefore, both the morning and the afternoon children will 

need to arrive to school at 8:40am. Please note, there will be no alternative provision and the 

F1 unit will be closed. You will need to send your child to school with a packed lunch. Please 

make sure that all food contains no traces of peanuts.  

There will be a cost of £14.60 per child if you wish for them to attend, and this payment 

will be made via School Gateway. This is to cover the cost of the visit and the coach. The 

deadline for this payment will be Friday 2nd December 2022. The trip can only go ahead if 

there are enough numbers. 

We’re really looking forward to visiting White Post Farm with F1. Our next Unit of Learning 

will be based on ‘Owl Babies’, so hopefully we can see some real owls during our trip! 

Please feel free to email Miss Locke at elocke@kingedwin.notts.sch.uk if you have any 

further questions. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Foundation 1 Team 
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